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Recruitment Notice 
 

The Embassy of Ireland, New Delhi 

wishes to recruit an experienced 
 

Visa Clerk 
 for the Visa Office in the Embassy. 

 

Full details of the available position, including 

the competencies required; terms & conditions 

and application requirements, can be viewed at 

www.dfa.ie/india-visaclerk  

 

The closing date for receipt of applications is 

close of business on Saturday 4th April 2020. 

http://www.dfa.ie/india

